
  Tompkins Township 
Special Meeting Minutes 

Purpose:  Budget 2022- 2023  
March 2022 

 
March 15, 2022   
The special meeting of the Tompkins Township Board was called to order at 10:00 a.m. in the 
township hall by Supervisor John A. Tuttle, Sr. Members present in addition to the Supervisor 
were Clerk Melanie Curran, Treasurer Janine Baldwin, Trustee Nancy Seydell, Trustee Mike 
Haydo. 
The board interviewed Dennis Steenrod for possible Zoning Enforcement Officer. 
The budget was discussed and worked out.   
Topics of Discussion:  Addition of Zoning Enforcement Officer, more road projects, election 
expenses, audit, increase in salaries, purchase of new fire truck, and parking lot maintenance.     
Public Comment was offered.  No comments were received.  No one from the public was in 
attendance.  The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 p.m. 
 
March 30, 2022 
The special meeting of the Tompkins Township Board was called to order at 10:00 a.m. in the 
township hall by Supervisor John A. Tuttle, Sr. Members present in addition to the Supervisor 
were Clerk Melanie Curran, Treasurer Janine Baldwin, Trustee Nancy Seydell, and Trustee 
Mike Haydo.  
Public Hearing for the Budget was opened. The budget was available for distribution.  Questions 
were invited.  No public was present. Public Hearing was closed.   
 
General Appropriations Act (Budget) 2022-2023 Resolution was read by all.  Moved by 
Haydo, seconded by Baldwin to adopt the resolution.  Roll call votes:  all yes..   Motion carried.  
Resolution adopted. 
 
Formal approval of previous transferring of budget funds in January 2022, $1500 from Township 
hall to Building Cost Center, particularly, Supplies, Electrical, and Building $500 each, moved by 
Haydo, seconded by Baldwin.  Roll call votes:  all yes. Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments were invited.  The meeting adjourned at 10:41 a.m. with zero in attendance.   
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      
Melanie Curran, Clerk 
 
 
 
Approved minutes of the March 2022 Special Budget Board Meetings. 


